
 
 

 

 City of Pompano Beach 

UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION 

Phone:  (954) 545-7044    Fax:  (954) 786-545-7046 

 

MEMORANDUM NO.  17- 29 
 

 

DATE: July 12, 2017 

 

TO:  Otis Thomas, Purchasing Director 

 

FROM: A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

               

SUBJECT: E 27-17 Avondale Bid Award, ENCO, LLC   

 
As part of the Stormwater Master Plan, we have designed and permitted this project.  Bidding 
closed on 6/12/2017.  We received 11 bids on the Avondale stormwater improvement project 
(Bid E -27-17). Our consulting engineers, Chen Moore and Associates have submitted a letter 
confirming that the lowest qualified bidder, ENCO, LLC is a qualified firm to construct this 
project.  References where checked and came back very positive. 
 
We have received a zero interest State Revolving Fund (SRF) loan for the construction of this 
project and a Department of Environmental Protection Grant for $300,000.  Funding will come 
from Stormwater account 425-7526-538-6512. 
 
We recommend approval of the bid by the City Commission. 


